
 
Report from the Playground Committee – May 1, 2018 

 
 

A New Year, a new playground, a new committee!  What an exciting time it’s been! 

Other than placing the plaques at the entrance to the playground, and collection bins at the beach area, the 

(original) Playground Committee has completed what it set out to do.  Now a new committee has graciously 

stepped up to continue with improvements to our resort village!  The new committee will be sending out a 

newsletter introducing themselves shortly, but first we would like to thank each and every one of you for 

helping to make improvements to the playground over the last several years.  It really is a result of the 

cooperation and selfless support you have provided, that has brought the playground to completion.   

Bottle drives have been incredibly helpful in raising funds.  Volunteers came in a lot of forms and every one 

helped to make our playground to become one of a kind!   

 

 

 

 

 

We would hate to lose the momentum of these organized bottle drives and are hopeful that residents 

continue to support the new committee in their efforts to help raise funds for future equipment and for 

helping to spruce up the community.   

We can all be proud of our playground which really offers something for every age group in our community 

from 2 years old to 102!!      

Again, the committee would like to thank everyone who has helped out either through donations of bottles 

and cans or volunteering their help in every sense of the word – and that goes for all the husbands of the 

committee as well!  Although we planned, organized, ordered, etc., Al, Ron, Terry and Vern were there to help 

whenever they were needed.   

Thank you everyone! 
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